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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Statement by Ambassador Terry Miller on explanation of vote on the resolution entitled “Economic and social repercussions of the Israeli occupation on the living conditions of the Palestinian people in the Occupied Palestinian Territory, including East Jerusalem, and the Arab population in the occupied Syrian Golan”, in the Economic and Social Council, July 27, 2006 

Mr. President,

The United States is concerned about the economic and social hardships facing the Palestinian people. Unfortunately, this resolution fails to address the fundamental causes of those hardships, including the actions of the Hamas-led Palestinian Authority government. It reflects neither the complexities of the Israeli-Palestinian conflict nor the need for both parties to take steps to create peace and security for Israelis and Palestinians alike. It expresses a distorted, one-sided view of the situation in the Middle East, condemning Israeli actions while ignoring Palestinian actions or inactions.

We urge the Economic and Social Council to focus its efforts in the future on working effectively and constructively on practical steps to help improve the economic and social conditions of the Palestinian people, and to avoid politicized resolutions and debates that do nothing to encourage greater economic stability or prosperity.

